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13th June 2024  
    
   
Dear Parents / Carers,    
   

Year 5 Bradford Mosque Visit - 17th July 2024  
   
   
This half term, our RE topic is ‘What does it mean to be a Muslim in Britain today.’ To enhance our learning 
further, we have arranged to visit the Madni Mosque in Bradford (on Wednesday 17th July 2024) where we 
will partake in a workshop and tour around the mosque.   
   
We will also be visiting the ‘Bombay Superstore’ (which is open to the public) to see all the wonderful 
cultural products they have to offer. We will be eating our lunch at a Community Centre close by, as 
organised by the education department at the Mosque.  
   
Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a water bottle in a small backpack. No spending money 
will be required.   
   
We will be taking a coach to and from the venue and the visit will take place during the school day.   
The children should wear school uniform and sensible shoes please. A suitable coat for the weather will 
be required too.  
   
The cost of the trip is £15 which is payable via Arbor, where we also require you to provide consent for the 
trip.   
   
We are looking forward to our visit and experiencing all the cultural delights that it has to offer.  
   
Yours Sincerely,    
   
    
Mrs Cook, Miss Kirkwood, Mrs King and Mrs Williams   
   
   
Year 5 Teachers  
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